
RESOLUTION TO DISCONTINUE BACHELOR OF SCIENCE DEGREE IN 
ENVIRONMENTAL POLICY AND PLANNING 

WHEREAS, the bachelor of science in environmental policy and planning was 
established in 1997; and 

WHEREAS, the degree has been earned by 360 students over the past 20 years; and 

WHEREAS, the administrative location of the undergraduate program is being moved 
within the College of Architecture and Urban Studies from the Urban Affairs and Planning 
program to the School of Public and International Affairs (SPIA); and 

WHEREAS, the bachelor of arts in public and urban affairs (PUA) will be the only degree 
offered by SPIA; and 

WHEREAS, a new environmental policy and planning major will be offered under the PUA 
degree; and 

WHEREAS, a teach-out plan has been developed to ensure students currently enrolled 
in the bachelor of science may complete and be awarded the bachelor of science in 
environmental policy and planning; and 

WHEREAS, spring 2018 will be the last semester for admitting students to the bachelor 
of science in environmental policy and planning; and 

WHEREAS, current students in the bachelor of science in environmental policy and 
planning have been informed that the degree will be discontinued and they have until 
December 2021 to complete the degree requirements; and 

WHEREAS, current students who plan to graduate in spring 2020 (or after) will have the 
option of transitioning to the new environmental policy and planning major under the PUA 
degree; now, 

THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED, that the bachelor of science in environmental policy 
and planning be discontinued, effective fall 2021. 

RECOMMENDATION: 

That discontinuance of the bachelor of science in environmental policy and planning be 
approved effective fall 2021. 
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